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Camacho, Rudy

From: Dara Foti <darafoti@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 06, 2015 5:44 PM

To: PRC

Subject: 6726 Greenwood Ave N

To whom it  may concern, 

 

I am writing in concern with the property that is being planned at 6726 Greenwood Ave N.  While I am not 

opposed to the new building plans, as a whole, I am greatly bothered by the fact that no parking is being 

planned.  This is unacceptable to me for a 56 residential unit building.  If this is allowed (and other buildings 

follow), parking on my neighborhood streets will become unbearable.  Please reconsider this plan.  I love my 

neighborhood for it's urban life, but with a suburban neighborhoody feel. Please don't take this away from my 

community and my family. 

 

Best, 

Dara Foti 

Homeowner 1st Ave and 70th. 


